
Town Board Meeting  
August 10, 2020   5:30pm 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bob Eisenman and John Crass were 

present. 

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$36,823.86 Equipment Fund - 
$27,645.50; General Savings Account - $213,210.68; Checking Account - $250,289.40; Cemetery Fund - $93,611.58; Re-
Evaluation - $60,000.00; and Greenwood Cemetery CD - $12,468.10.  
 
Public Comment: Dave Bethel Sr. inquired about the town's dog ordinance 
 
Minutes of previous meetings: July 13, 2020 public hearing, July 13, 2020 Regular meeting, July 16, 2020 special meeting 
& August 3, 2020 special meeting, Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0  
 
Clerk's Business: 
 A. Payment of vouchers #6521 through #6573 - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 B. Liquor License Application for James Charles @ Kracker Barrel - Hilgendorf/Crass motion to approve. Motion 
 passed 4-0 
 C. Operator License for Lindsay Eisenman - Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Koth/Crass motion to approve the variance request by Richard & Charmaine Kaiser for their property located at N9955 
Mohawksin Road, Tomahawk. Motion passed 4-0 
  
Plan Commission Chairman Bethel discussed the conditional use request by Ty and Hannah Penca to allow a horse at 
N11002 County Road A, Tomahawk. Hilgendorf/Eisenman motion to approve. Motion passed 4-0 
 
Waste and Recycling: Supervisor Eisenman requested an ad be run for part-time waste/recycling attendant. 
 
Parks/Beach Report: Supervisor Crass reported that the ball fields at Kahle Park are finished and that the Town would 
need to order eight more loads of material to finish Theisen Park. Daigle Brothers donated a new sign recognizing the 
Kahle Family for the trees that were planted at Kahle Park in their memory. 
 
Building & Grounds Report: The ditching behind the town hall has been completed. ABC exterminating will be contacted 
to spray at the town hall and garages. 
 
Road Report: 
 • Culverts will be going in on Tannery Road Wed, Thurs, and Friday – road will be closed. 
 • The shoulders will be going in on Kings Road on Wednesday. 
 • The large culvert on Schmidtbauer Road has failed and will need to be replaced. 
 • The board approved Scaffidi to do annual DOT inspections or when needed on road equipment at a price of 
 $299.00 per inspection.  
 
Other business not requiring board action: None 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:15PM. 
 
Kari Kiser-Clerk 


